
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Monday 15th July 2019 
 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 

 

Our first topic after the summer holidays is Survival.  Within this topic we will look at different 

groups of people in history who have needed to survive and how they have done this.  In addition, 

we will be looking in depth at Bear Grylls and what he has learnt through his numerous survival 

missions.  

 

In order to start our topic, I would like all pupils to bring in a bag on the first day of term with all of 

the equipment that they believe they would need to survive a week in the jungle.  Please can I ask 

that parents do not influence their child’s decision in anyway as I wish to see what the pupil’s initial 

thoughts are.  

 

I do not expect families to buy additional goods for this.  If there is an item that pupils feel they 

need that are either not owned or not suitable for school, please either place an image in the bag 

or the name of the item.  

 

We will do something similar towards the end of the topic to see what pupils have learnt and if 

their ideas about what is important have changed.  

 

Any questions, please ask. 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                                              Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher                                          Head Teacher 
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